UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI
COLUMBIA

OFFICE OF THE LIBRARIAN

September 19, 1934

Hon. Prof. G. Peano
Universitate de Torino
Cavoretto, Torino
Italy

Dear Sir:

On behalf of the University of
lMissouri Library I wish to acknowledge
with thanks the receipt of the book -
"Key to Interlingua”.

Assuring you of our appreciation
of the gift and of your interest, I am

Very truly yours,

/] é2400L44hz¢4Z%
Henry 04 Severance
Librarian



